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ASX Release 
 
Market Announcement Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 

RESPONSE TO MEDIA SPECULATION 

 

FleetPartners Group Limited (ASX: FPR) refers to the Dataroom article in The Australian 
newspaper dated 1 February 2024.  

FleetPartners confirms that they have not spoken to Marubeni, the company named in the 
Dataroom article since March 2023. 

Fleetpartners also confirms compliance with their obligations under Listing Rule 3.1. 

 

ENDS 
 
 

Authorised by: 

Damien Berrell 

Chief Executive Officer and MD 

Investor enquiries 

James Owens 

Chief Financial Officer 

James.Owens@fleetpartners.com.au  
+61 416 407 826 

 

mailto:James.Owens@fleetpartners.com.au

